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New Website for AWS and ERWS 
 
The Arrowsmith Water Service and Englishman River Water Service have a new website following the launch of a 
redesigned site on November 1. Building on feedback from residents and a desire to provide additional information, 
the management boards of AWS and ERWS expect that the new site will be the preferred method for residents to 
find information.  
 
http://arrowsmithwaterservice.ca   
 
The new website is just one part of a comprehensive communications strategy for the AWS approved at the April 
2011 meeting. The strategy outlines a number of initiatives, all aimed at providing current information for residents. 
 
The new website has been completely “renovated”. The new website includes such features as a meeting calendar, 
improved navigation and easier access to agendas, reports and minutes. The site now includes AWS agendas and 
minutes back to 1998. 
 
We invite residents to look through the new website. We would be pleased to receive your comments about the 
website to communications@parksville.ca.  
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For more information: 

Mike Squire, AWS/ERWS Program Manager  250 248-5412 
Debbie Tardiff, Communications Officer   250 954-3073 
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